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 Year 2 Trip – Bolton Schools ICT

 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
On Wednesday 15th January, Year 2 will be going on an educational visit to Bolton 
SICT. The aim of this trip is to support their learning in Computing this year. 

School uniform is to be worn and the children will need to bring a packed lunch 
in a named plastic bag (no lunch boxes or glass bottles please) so that this can be 
thrown away after. 

We will leave school at approximately 9.00am and return by 3.15pm. 

Masefield will cover the whole cost of this trip meaning that it is free for all 
children. 
 
Please could you complete and return the slip below by Friday 10th January. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Miss Tyrer 
 
_____________________________________________________________ 

 
Year 2 Trip – Bolton SICT – Wednesday 15th January 

 
Child’s name: _______________________________________ Class: Year 2 

 

 I give permission for my child to visit Bolton SICT. 

 

Signed: _____________________________________       Date: _______ 




